Bicycle Pedestrian Advisory Committee
Meeting Note 4/18/23

Attendees; John Hoogenboom, Joyce Manchester, John Lynch, Tom Chenette, Melanie Kessler, Don

Wexler

>

Speeds Rte 2 and 100B — Don to forward packet (attached) that was submitted for lowing speed

on Rte 2 from Gallagher Acres to Rte 100 intersection . Committee to then gear up for tackle this

item. Melanie reviewing trail access and status to CBM School.

Crosswalks in Village

B Crosswalk at School to be repainted this spring

B New Crosswalk — 1111 permit application to be filed with Vt Trans. Don and Melanie to look
into grant possibility with bike/ped collation for work associated with constructing this
crosswalk.

RSFS radar relocation status- Don meeting with District 6 to review ways and means of

relocation. Portable radar unit trailer being registered. Committee to help advise town of

possible locations. Tom reviewing/confirming with Sheriff’s Department location placement

requirements. Traffic Control Speed Measuring system to be installed on 6 town roads this will

help facilitate portable radar locations as well as where the sheriffs will be patrolling.

Dirt Road Speeds

B Changing speed limits on our dirt roads. Committee to review process, sign costs, roads
where 35 miles an hour makes no sense. Spacing distance requirements of speed signs
needs to be addressed. Issue of people steeling signs- grease the poles.

Education and Consideration of others-

B We have 4 slow down signs to place — “drive like your kids live here”.

B Utilize FPF and work with Moretown School

Establish tasks for various items at next meeting -

Next Meeting Tuesday June 13" 7:45 Red Hen



